
Statement by the Sudan Journalists Syndicate  

 

The Sudan Journalism Syndicate condemns the threats made to journalists Faisal Mohamed Saleh and 
Zuhair al-Sarraj through posters inciting against them because of their public statement against the 

war. These posters pose a threat to their safety, and in the current conditions put their lives at risk. 
 

The Sudanese Journalists Syndicate warns against targeting journalists and civilians, and inciting 
against them. 
 

The Journalists Syndicate calls on all organizations working in freedom of the press to raise their 
voices against threats to the lives of journalists in Sudan. 
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